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To My Holy Trinity Family:

Here is the latest update for Together in Mission 2022
2022 Goal-$30,027.00
Amount Pledged- $32,237.00
Amount Paid- $25,917.72
Thank You for your generosity and answering the call to 
help those most in need.
	 Congratulations to Msgr. Joseph Herres as he 
celebrates 50 years as a priest this weekend. We are very 
blessed by your priestly ministry here at Holy Trinity. We 
thank you for all that you do for us. May God reward you 
for the many people you have served through the years. 
May you blessed with good health and many more years 
serving the Lord in his vineyard.
	 Our parish office will be closed on Memorial 
Day May 30th. We will only have one mass at 8:00am. 
The parking lot and the Church will be locked after the 
8:00am mass. Let us not forget what this day is all about, 
remember to pray for those men and women who died for 
our freedom.
	 This Friday June 3rd is First Friday. We will have 
extra times of adoration from 8:30am until 12:00pm and 
from 5:30pm until 8:00pm. We need more people between 
7:00pm and 8:00pm. Come and spend time with our Lord 
in the Blessed Sacrament this Friday.
	 Please pray for the men who will be ordained 
priests this Saturday at the Cathedral. Congratulations to 
the Vocation Directors, especially Fr. Mike, and to the 
seminary faculty, especially Fr. Leo.
	 Last Week I met our future seminarian intern, Quoc 
V0. He will arrive on Friday August 26th. A great man and 
I have no doubt he will be a blessing to our parish! Please 
pray for him. 

Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Sixth Sunday of Easter 
was $5,520.00. Thank you for your generosity and 
continued support of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Want to learn more about Holy Trinity School?  
Considering applying for admission for the 2022 - 
23 school year?  Just wondering what’s happening 
in the school?  This is a chance for current families, 
prospective families, parishioners, and community 
members to take a tour of the school, meet teachers 
and students, and have the opportunity to find the 
answers to those questions. We can’t wait to see you 
there!    


